
July 27, 2020 

Mr. Nick Green 
City of John Day 
450 E Main Street 
John Day, OR 97845 

Mr. Green: 

Letter of Concerned Business Owners and residents of John Day 

We, the business owners and residents of John Day, are concerned about a possible problem facing John 

Day in the near future. With the current economical downturn facing many, we would like to see 

something put in place to prevent pan handling or begging on our streets and in front of our businesses. 

We feel that if we are proactive in this we can have something in place should it become an issue. 

Recent activity in which a family was later accused of running a scam on the elderly and others by 

begging on the intersection of the 395 and 26 has prompted us to make this concern known to the city 

and to ask that some sort of ruling or ordinance be put in place to prevent further incidents. 

Sincerely, 
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